
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Members of the Water and Wastewater Committee 

Prepared by: Robert Mackie, C. Tech, Superintendent of Water/Wastewater 

Department: Public Works 

Date of Report: January 7, 2022 

Report Number: PW-WWC-2022-02 

Subject: MECP Inspection Report 

Recommendation 

That the committee receives the information on the enclosed MECP Inspection report 
dated September 2nd 2021 

Report 

The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) conducts annual 

inspections on licensed drinking water systems.  The MECP conducted a virtual 

inspection of LaSalle’s system between August 10th and August 26th, 2021.  

There were zero non-compliance/non-conformance items found and a 100% Inspection 

Rating Record was achieved. 

Consultations 

None 

Financial Implications 

None 

Prepared By: 
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Robert Mackie, C. Tech, Superintendent of Water/Wastewater  
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Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Not Applicable 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - Not Applicable  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - Not Applicable  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - Yes  

5. Sustaining strong public services and infrastructure - Yes 

Communications 

Not Applicable 

Notifications 

Not Applicable  
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: PW-WWC-02-MECP Inspection Report.docx 

Attachments: - LaSalle DS 2021-2022 Inspection Report - NG (1).pdf 

- IRR LaSalle (1).pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jan 5, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Jonathan Osborne 

 

Peter Marra 

 

Joe Milicia 

 


